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Working Together Achieving More 

14th October 2021 

Dear Parents & Carers 

 

We are sending home Lateral Flow Tests tomorrow. 
We are asking all students to Lateral Flow Test daily on the 3 days prior to returning to 
school after half term. 
The results from each test should be reported to the school via the links below. 
Each day has a separate link. Click on the relevant link below to submit your child’s result. 

Friday 22nd October – click here to submit your child’s result for Friday 22nd October 

 
Saturday 23rd October – click here to submit your child’s result for Saturday 23rd October 

 
Sunday 24th October – click here to submit your child’s result for Sunday 24th October 
 
 
Please do contact us if you have any queries at admin@wreake.bepschools.org 

 

Kind regards 

 

Tim Marston 

Headteacher 
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